
From: Betty Kanne
To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: Carr Park renovation
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:26:41 AM

﻿
Re:  Item #19, 24-528
Approve the Carr Park reconfiguration conceptual plan

I have lived close to Carr Park for the last 33 years and visit the neighborhood park quite
regularly. I attended each of the on-site neighborhood outreach meetings that were conducted
since the announcement of the park renovation a year ago. I was impressed by the quality of
the options submitted, and I’m happy to see the project advance.

I support the move to Approve the Carr Park reconfiguration conceptual plan as recommended
by the Community & Library Services Commission. I urge you to approve the ambitious
design and engineering proposals that have been developed to address some serious long
standing problems with the current lake configuration. The proposed solutions seem
innovative and well conceived. The upgrades to the park are very appealing and I encourage
you to approve the plan as described.

Respectfully,
Betty Kanne
16331 Woodstock Lane
Huntingtion Beach, CA 92647
bettykanne@hotmail.com

Sent from my iPad

8/6/2024

19 (24-528)
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From: Fikes, Cathy
To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Carr Park renovation
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2024 11:45:33 AM

 
 
From: Betty Kanne <bettykanne@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:26 AM
To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Carr Park renovation

 
Re: Item #19, 24-528
Approve the Carr Park reconfiguration conceptual plan
 
I have lived close to Carr Park for the last 33 years and visit the neighborhood park quite
regularly. I attended each of the on-site neighborhood outreach meetings that were conducted
since the announcement of the park renovation a year ago. I was impressed by the quality of
the options submitted, and I’m happy to see the project advance.
 
I support the move to Approve the Carr Park reconfiguration conceptual plan as recommended
by the Community & Library Services Commission. I urge you to approve the ambitious
design and engineering proposals that have been developed to address some serious long
standing problems with the current lake configuration. The proposed solutions seem
innovative and well conceived. The upgrades to the park are very appealing and I encourage
you to approve the plan as described.
 
Respectfully,
 
Betty Kanne
16331 Woodstock Lane
Huntingtion Beach, CA 92647
bettykanne@hotmail.com
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